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SF 1086 repeals the cap imposed on the salaries of employees of political subdivisions of the state, 
which includes cities, counties, towns, metropolitan or regional agencies, or other political 
subdivisions. This does not include school districts, hospitals, clinics, or health maintenance 
organizations owned by a governmental unit.  The salary cap under current law is 110% of the 
governor’s salary. The current compensation limit according to the League of Minnesota Cities is 
$206,939.    
 


